
From: Borak, Mary Jo
Sent: 2/7/2013 1:42:40 PM
To: Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe); Sterkel,

Merideth "Molly" (MeridethMolly.Sterkel@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc: Mulligan, Jack M. (jack.mulligan@cpuc.ca.gov); Rosauer, Michael

(michael.rosauer@cpuc.ca.gov)
Bcc:
Subject: RE: NRG Calls on Contra Costa AL

Hi Meredith

Not sure if you have responded to Molly’s email below, but my folks are waiting on a reply 
from you before we can complete the AL 4058-E Resolution. If you have sent a response to 
Molly and I was not Cc’d, please forward that to me. If you have not yet responded, this is an 
FYI that we are waiting on a response to the inquiry before we can complete the AL 
Resolution.

Thanks for your help

Mary Jo

From: Sterkel, Merideth "Molly"
Sent: Tuesday, February 05, 2013 9:29 AM 
To: Allen, Meredith (MEAe@pge.com)
Cc: Borak, Mary Jo
Subject: NRG Calls on Contra Costa AL

Meredith,
We are getting phone calls daily from NRG’s Sean Beatty asking about the Contra Costa AL . 
The connection between the Advice Letter and Marsh Landing’s power plant is entirely 
unclear. There is no mention of the powerplant in the Advice Letter so other than the fact that 
customers and generators are inconvenienced by outage times, I do not see the connection 
between the powerplant and your pending Advice Letter. To be honest, the whole daily calls 
from NRG is confusing the situation - and making us need to wonder if you actually stated the 
true purpose of the project in the Advice Letter. If the AL is to serve NRG, it certainly is never 
mentioned in print.

Can you please advise.
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Meanwhile, we are moving forward slowly but surely....

Thanks,
Molly

Molly Tirpak Sterkel

California Public Utilities Commission, Energy Division

Program Manager, Infrastructure Planning and Permitting

415-703-1873

mts@cpuc.c3.gov
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